
WW1 The Voice of Northern Wisconsin 
MERRILL, WISCONSIN Phone 1444 

April 4, 1953 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R.F.D. / 2 

Walnutport, Penna. 

Dear Mr. Geary; 

This is to verify your reception report on WOSA on March 

12, 1953. WOSA conducts a regularly scheduled frequency mon- 

itoring program the second Thursday of every month from 1:15 AM 

to 1:30 AM C.S.T.. 

All transmitting equipment at WOSA and WLIN it's FM Affil- 

iate is Collins. WOSA operates at night with a four tower 

directional array. We are also increasing power to 5 Kw and 

we will employ a six tower directional array at night and a 

two tower directional array during the day. 

Thank you for four reception report. We are happy to 

have WOSA added to your long list of DX verifications. 

Sincerely, 

Chris R. Zercher 
L'hief Engineer 
WOSA & WLIN 


